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Since I last reported to you, the CBOC has not met so there’s little to 
report to the Board and the community. 
 
The CBOC hosted two site visits so we might have a better feel for the 
status of the projects being worked on by the District. 
 
The first was at Pinole Valley HS where we saw the different aspects first 
hand.  If anyone thinks that the materials cost a fortune or maybe the labor, 
they need to see the humongous amount of scaffolding on this site.  Maybe 
the District’s Bond Program can save a few bucks by either investing in 
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The other site visit was to Woodrow Wilson Elementary.  This was after 
the rooms were largely stripped with the contents shipped to their 
temporary campus. 
 
I was looking very hard to find those parts of the school that demanded 
that it be torn down and replaced before the many other campuses that 
also need replacing. 
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one document what’s been happening with their tax dollars over the course 
of the last year. 
 
We’re still working to fill the vacancies on the CBOC.  We still have 
vacancies from the Building Trades Council, the Solutions Team, Pinole, 
Richmond and a couple from the unincorporated areas.  Help from the 
public and help from the District would be appreciated so we can man up 
to our full compliment of the people’s representatives.  At a recent meeting 
the Board approved Vanessa Hill to serve on the CBOC and from the 


